Alberta Travellers’ advisory

July 16, 2007

Sherwood Park sign repairs on Highway 216 ramp leading to Highway 16

Sherwood Park... Motorists traveling north on Highway 216 connecting to Highway 16 eastbound will
experience disruptions for two nights starting July 18 from 8 p.m. to 8 a.m. and concluding July 19 from 8
p.m. to 8 a.m. for overhead sign repairs. The lane width on the ramp will be restricted to five metres.

Motorists are advised to use alternate routes, if possible and are asked to obey all signs, flag persons and
other traffic control devices.
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For general information, please contact:
Rizwan Hussain Sean Snowden
Project Administrator Project Manager
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation Al-Terra Engineering Ltd.
(780) 963-5711 (780) 440-4411

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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